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Dear Parents and Carers,

School Development Plan (SDP) Questionnaire
Reception Class

Every year, the school staff and governors review your child’s progress and the school’s development.
During this review, areas requiring renewed focus are identified and plans are developed to ensure
continued progress. As part of this process, we would like to invite you to complete a parent questionnaire.

Your suggestions and feedback will be considered and applied, where possible, in this year’s school

development plan (SDP). We will keep you updated during the academic year on progress and evaluation
of our school’'s development plan.

Details of how you can access the questionnaire and leave further feedback, are highlighted below:

Reception: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/fQH5C222

The closing date for responding to this survey is Friday 16" October 2020.

Yours sincerely

s

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher
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